Aesus College, Combridge

10th March, 1939.

Dear Mr. Barry-Walsh:

Thank you very much for your letter of the 9th instant.

I spoke to Mr. Cosmo Haskard of Pembroke College, who is

Secretary of the Hibernian Club, about the League and am sending him more particulars and your letters. He is from the South and talks Anti-Partition. We are to consult about it at my tea-party to the Hibernian Club on Tuesday next, the 14th.

I can probably give you more information then about forming a Branch of the League.

I am O Beirne in Ireland, Éinrí O Beirne or Henry Barnes in England.

J.O. Barry-Walsh, Esq.,

358, First Avenue House,

High Holborn,

London, W.C.1.

Yours sincerely, finni O'Burney